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To whom it may concern , I am writing to you in regards to the Vickery IPC hearing which
 is scheduled on Tuesday 18th December.
With the current drought ,lack of harvest and the now the withdraw of one of your
 commissioners ,we  ask for the postponement of this hearing. We feel this is being rushed
 and do not understand why this process is happening at all. 
There is a lot of stress on our local community and farmer's brought on by this project and
 we feel this is unfair so close to Christmas. With an inadequate EIS to which the EPA has
 stated they were unable to assess because of lack of information.
I hope that you can understand our communities opinion and consider our request for
 postponement.
Please do not hesitate to contact me  

Regards
Carolyn Nancarrow 




